From: Susan Gentleman
Sent: 05 February 2020 14:59
To: Little, Tom
Subject: birch tree pruning

Following my original email to Tom and Nick on 18th January 2020 with a photograph attachment - |
am asking for permission to prune the silver birch in the front garden of 24 Gloucester Crescent,
NW1 7DL by around 35%. It was heavily pruned three years ago and has thickened up with a lot of
small shoots on each branch.

Thank you and look forward to hearing from you.

Sue Gentleman



